
 

Catherine Warrilow 
Ofgem 
10 South Colonnade 
Canary Wharf 
London 
E14 4PU 

23rd April 2024 

Dear Catherine, 

Statutory Consultation on a proposal to modify Special Condition 3.20 of the Gas Transporter 
Licence held by the Gas Distribution Networks 

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to this consultation. Northern Gas Networks (NGN) 
welcomes the opportunity to provide feedback on the proposed modifications to the Special 
Conditions of the Gas Transporter held by the Gas Distribution Networks. 

We are supportive of the proposed changes and have no comments on the proposed wording. 

We understand that it was necessary to make amendments after the associated re-opener window 
closed to stick to RIIO-2 Price Control timelines. As a point of process, it would be preferrable if any 
wording modifications were agreed prior to the associated re-opener window on future occasions, so 
that all networks have full opportunity to input and can consider if the changes would bring a 
particular re-opener into scope for relevant instances on their network. 

If you have any queries about this response, please contact Dean Pearson, Head of Regulation, 
(depearson@northergas.co.uk) who will be able to deal with your query. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Greg Dodd |Regulation & Strategic Planning Director 
Northern Gas Networks
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